
From: Braz, Madison <Madison.Braz@partner.vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 9:38 AM 
To: Iris Lewis <ilewis@vtdigger.org> 
Cc: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Lewis - Autosaver Group - PRA Request 

 

Dear Iris, 

  

Attached you will find the 2005 document specified in your request. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Madison Braz 
  

State of Vermont 

Office of the Attorney General 

Consumer Assistance Program 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

  

Website: consumer.vermont.gov 

Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov 

Phone: (800) 649-2424 (toll free from VT phone) 
 
From: Iris Lewis [mailto:ilewis@vtdigger.org]  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 1:11 PM 
To: Braz, Madison <Madison.Braz@partner.vermont.gov> 
Cc: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Lewis - Autosaver Group - PRA Request 

 

Thank you so much! 

 

One more thing — the 2012 document refers to a similar document from 2005. Both times, the 

dealerships were accused of false or misleading advertising. Would it be possible for me to get 

the 2005 document as well? 

 

Thanks again, and I really appreciate the work you put into this! 

 

Best, 

Iris 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uvm.edu%2Fconsumer&data=02%7C01%7Crachel.hambrick%40aarons.com%7Cfc1399940e8f45ff3fd508d706ffaa18%7Cf505346f75cf458bbaeb10708d41967d%7C0%7C1%7C636985568040508574&sdata=l2lbd3TpzwZDm61COQwtGq6ncgc%2BprXR6ldJGhG%2BYYA%3D&reserved=0
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